The Honorable Nikki R. Haley Werner Hellmuth

Office of the Governor 2180 Pinetop Lane #101
1205 Pendleton Street Las Vegas, NV 89104
Columbia, SC 29201

April 1, 2016

Dear Madam,

Unfortunately, we lost Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. in 1968.

No one in the proceeding 48 years has been able to take his place. It would be
opportune to point out that, watching the latest presidential debate it came to mind
perhaps someone with the character of Dr. Ben Carson could very well take Dr. Martin
Luther King's place in a leadership role.

Of course, in these 48 years many things have changed and the requirements for
a leadership role would be totally different in regard to the financial expenditures
involved in having someone take over.

There are quite a few millionaires in the black community who could be able to
contribute, and it is entirely possible that our government should also have money set
aside for this position.

There are many ways that financially it could prove to be reasonably successful.
Perhaps the NAACP, with a group of other like-minded individuals in the black
community, could get together in having Dr. Ben Carson or someone else of the same
caliber as the late Dr. Martin Luther King to take on this role.

It would be opportune to mention that the thinking behind this issue comes in a
two-folded way. By this, it is suggested, to address the first, starting with Dr. Ben
Carson as an example, to bring about the cohesiveness of the family unit.

For him to bring the idea of a family pattern back into existence where father and
mother are the guidance to their children.

In his time Dr. Martin Luther King did excellent work in filling the role of a father
figure, to some degree, for the single parent homes of the community, and the possible
suggestion that we should discover the family unit again is what we certainly need to
strive for.

What has the federal government done in recent years to provide a positive role
in the deprived areas of our cities? Surprisingly, very little. Finishing the first section, |
would like to continue with the responsibilities of the federal government: to introduce a
program providing the impetus for our states and individual cities to help with the most
deprived areas in need.



The positive image of the most dynamic 11 year old boy interviewed in Ferguson,
Missouri by a female city councilor, left an indelible impression on my conscience by his
youthful wisdom, in putting forward ideas well beyond his years. He is one of many
black Americans living in our nation very capable of moving the people as a whole, and
| am very hopeful that by receiving additional help from the national government he
among others can bring the deprived communities to a level of reasonable, humane
standards.

| have a dream too.
Sincerely,

Werner Hellmuth

P.S. As my mailing was limited, feel free to send a copy to anyone you wish.



